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Greetings.

My name is George Dickson, I am a First Nation citizen of the Bundjalung Nation.

In reading the very title of your strengthening community safety bill I understood that any
document so named would be a burden on the public, but reading the objectives of the bill
I was shocked that any group in the modern world would indulge in such obvious tyranny
against their fellow man.

I point out that it is not unlawful for any person to use or have possession of any vehicle.
Your group does not have the authority to dictate the rights of ownership of property. If
you are implying use of a stolen vehicle your document should be reworded to address that
issue.

Further, it disgusts me that your group have the lack of dignity that you would place
children under arrest or impose bail conditions upon them. Obviously as minors no
contract they are forced to sign is binding and no bail undertaking signed by a minor is
valid or legally binding.

Your nation shames me and it is with deep satisfaction that I have severed any claim of
nationality to your disgusting despotic tyranny in favour of my First Nation nationality.

Your community safety bill is a threat to the public safety and an excellent example of why
members of the public have no respect for your parliament or its foreign king.

George Dickson Of Bundjalung Nation

Please feel free to publish my submission and name, but please remove email, phone
numbers, addresses and any other private contact details.








